
 
Corewell Health Laboratory 
Dearborn • Farmington Hills • Grosse Pointe • Royal Oak • Taylor • Trenton • Troy • Wayne 

 
Beaumont Laboratory  

www.beaumontlaboratory.com 

 
Discontinuation of Lamellar Body Count Order (LBC) 

 
 Effective Date: March 12, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Due to limited clinical utility and low-test volumes for Lamellar Body Counts (Epic: 
LAB1231494), Corewell Health East Laboratory will no longer be offering the test.  
 
Currently, there are no other recommended alternative tests. 
 
 

 
For questions regarding testing, please contact Corewell Health Laboratory Customer 
Service at 800-551-0488 
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            Date submitted: 2/4/2025  
            Submitted by: Ann Marie Blenc, Hematopathology Medical Director  
                                     Megan Masakowski (MLS), Division Hematology Manager.  
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